
Burgh and Tuttington Parish Council 
 

Planning Application 20221197: Change of Use from residential to Holiday Let, no 
building works required interior decoration only  
Location : Rose Cottage Annexe, Common Lane, Tuttington, NR11 6TH 
 
The Burgh and Tuttington Parish Council considered planning application 20221197 
and provide the following comments: 
 
The application is for a change of use of the property from residential to holiday let, 
there being no changes to the exterior of the property. 
 
The following material considerations were discussed: 
 

1. Parking. Off-road parking is available. 
2. Highway safety. There were no concerns that the change of use would lead to 

any significant increase in traffic. 
 
The Parish Council support this planning application. 
 

Cllr Simon Covey 

Burgh and Tuttington Parish Council 

(in the absence of the Parish Clerk) 


